




ANYTOWN MAINE SCHOOL ADMINISTRATIVE UNIT LETTERHEAD




June 17, 2024




To Whom It May Concern:


At the request of Jane Doe, parent of Maine home instruction student Judy Doe, I have researched the records for Judy’s home instruction records.

I have located records indicating that Jane and John Doe of AnyTown, Maine properly registered Judy as a full-time homeschooled student for the 2019-2020 through the 2023-2024 school years.

Maine statute permits homeschooling parents to choose the curriculum for their children. The School Administrative Unit does not require or receive diploma or transcript copies from homeschool parents.

If you have any questions or need further information, please call (207-999-9999) or email (superintendent@anytownmaine.org).


Sincerely,









